
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

WHOLE SCHOOL DATES – Poster 

at the end of the newsletter 

27.11.24 – Reception Stay and 

Play Christmas Event 

9.12.24 – Y2 Sewing 

Parent/Carer Event (Info to 

follow soon) 

12.12.24 – Reception Nativity 

(Tickets and timings nearer the 

time) 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Synergy Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

Instagram Page 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 8TH NOVEMBER 2024 

 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

 

Odd Socks Day – 12th November 

HISTORY DAY -'REMEMBERING THE WAR' 

Today we had our ‘History day’. The children spent the day 

learning about what life in the war was like and why we have 

Remembrance Day. It was so lovely to see you all dressed up!  

 

FOOTBALL  

A group of our Year 6 Boys played in a football tournament at 

Stanley Park on Monday – they played 7 games and lost 1. 

We are super proud! 

 

We also had a team play against Norbreck Primary Academy 

on Wednesday – we won 3-2! Go Team Stanley! 

 

http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
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https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
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https://www.instagram.com/stanleyprimarybpl?igsh=MXVia29uMm9pbm85Mw%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.instagram.com/stanleyprimarybpl?igsh=MXVia29uMm9pbm85Mw%3D%3D&utm_source=qr


 

 
 

REMINDERS 
- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send ANY TYPE OF 

NUTS/FOOD INCLUDING NUTS into 

school. 

- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send sweets or chocolate 

bars into school with their child 

for snacktimes/lunchtimes. 

- Due to the children having no 

access to water fountains, please 

make sure your child brings a 

drink of water to school – NO 

FIZZY DRINKS. 

- Our school has a strict ‘No 

Smoking/Vaping’ policy. Please 

can we remind parents NOT TO 

SMOKE OR VAPE on our grounds. 

- Please remember, if your child 

has had a case of sickness or 

diarrhoea, our policy is to stay off 

for 48 hours since the last 

episode. 

- To report an absence – please 

call 01253 761022 and select 

‘Option 1’. Please also let us 

know in advance of any 

appointments/reasons for 

collecting your child early. 

- If your child requires medicine 

to be given in school please 

email us with the following 

details: 

1. Name of child and class 

2. Name of medicine 

3. Dose 

4. Time to be given 

5. Dates to be given 

ALL MEDICINE SHOULD BE 

BROUGHT TO AND COLLECTED 

FROM THE OFFICE BY AN ADULT. 

 

 

POPPIES 

Thank you all for your kind donations for poppies. We still do 

have a small number of poppies left, we will continue to 

come round school on Monday. 

 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

Our annual Christmas Dinner day will be Wednesday 11th 

December 2024. Information to follow via email. 

 

 

YEAR 2 MATHS WORKSHOP 

Thank you for those who attended our Year 2 Maths 

Workshop. It was so nice to see our parents getting involved 

in different maths activities. We hope you all had a great 

time! 

 

 

 

 

 



DATES 

🧦Odd Socks Day - Wear your oddest socks to celebrate Anti-Bullying week and show 

it’s okay to be different!  

🟡Children in Need - Wear something spotty WITH your uniform to show your support 

for Children in Need**  

 💉WHOLE SCHOOL Nasal Flu Vaccs - See previous emails for more info & to consent.  

🎄Elf ‘Run’ in support of Brian House Children’s Hospice❤️More info to follow! 

🍴Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumpers - More info on Christmas Dinner bookings to 

follow! 

 🎅Christmas Jumpers - Wear your best Christmas Jumper every day on the last week 

before Christmas Half Term! 

 🎶Carol Concerts - Information on timings to follow!  

 🎁Christmas Parties - Non-Uniform for your child on their party day! 

 

 **(You could draw coloured spots on your shirt, wear spotty socks, wear a spotty 

headband or paint some spots onto your face). Donations are to be made through 

the OFFICIAL CIN website https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 💛 

 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/


ARBOR CONSENTS 

Thank you for your patience in our journey to make it easier for you all to 

manage school communication. Please have a look at your Arbor app as 

we have sent out some consent information. Please let us know if you are 

experiencing any problems in using it. 

 
SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES 

We have expanded our social media onto Instagram. Please follow us - 

@stanleyprimarybpl 

Please also continue to like our Facebook Page if you haven’t already! 

We also want to hear from YOU! Ultimately, you’re the ones viewing our posts so we 

want to make it fun. We want your ideas on content – maybe it’s a ‘Day in the life of a 

Year 2’ or maybe it’s a preview into what our lunchtimes are like – we want ALL the 

ideas! 

Email us with your thoughts…. 

PMHW DROP INS 

 

 



 

 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work 

together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are 

called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have 

experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or 

children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the 

child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child 


